
  

Minutes 
Town of Lake Park, Florida 
Town Grantmaking Program 

Pre-Application Conference for the 
Grant Application Instruction and Form  

Wednesday, January 27, 2021 2:00 p.m. 
Commission Chamber, Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 

 
 
The Pre-Application Conference for the Town Grant Making Program was conducted on 
Wednesday, January 27, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. Present were Grant Writer/Chief Public 
Information Officer (CPIO)  Merrell Angstreich and Town Clerk Vivian Mendez. 
 
Grant Writer/CPIO Angstreich called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. and explained the 
purpose of the meeting. She explained the Town Grantmaking process for both the Small 
and Large Grant Programs. She reviewed the application, the due date, and the eligibility 
criteria. She announced that the only major change from the previous year was the 
following: 
 

• Additional points will be awarded to submissions from applicants that have attended 
this pre-application conference. 

• Additional points will be awarded to submissions from applications that were not 
funded in the previous funding round. 
 

She announced that Grant submittals were to be sent to the Town Clerk’s Office no later 
than 5:00 p.m. on February 12, 2021. Anyone seeking assistance with the application 
process was to make an appointment with her no later than 15-days prior to the due date 
(January 29, 2021).  
 
Grant Writer/CPIO Angstreich stated that the Commission would make the announcement at 
a future Commission meeting.  
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
With no further business to come before the meeting, Grant Writer/CPIO Angstreich 
adjourned at 2:12 p.m.  
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Town Clerk Vivian Mendez 
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